
From: Ken Millett
To: Kim Lewis, Dan Montierth, Robert Ross, Wes Voss
Date: 1/25/95 3:47pm
Subject: NWAdmin/Printing problem

This is a message to update everyone who has an interest in this problem and what we are trying 
to do to solve it.

Reminder:  The problem is that 4.02 customers who download NWADM1.EXE and try to 
create/edit print job configurations get the warning message telling them they will have to update
to the 4.1 printcon, capture, nprint, and pconsole.

Resolution:  Rather than provide the above mentioned printing files on NetWire, we have asked 
Bob Ross to update the readme file for NWADM1.EXE to include a warning to not 
create/change print job configurations in a 4.02 environment.  We have also asked him to move 
the file to the NSD area.  The reasons we have chosen this solution are:

1)  The printing 4.1 printing files could introduce more problems in a 4.02 environment.
2)  The fixes in NWADM1.EXE are minimal and should only be used by those customers who 
actually have the problems.
3)  The upgrade to 4.1 will be arriving at customer sites within 4 weeks.

Hopefully, this will solve the problem for us.  If anyone has any further input, please contact me 
at x7440.

Ken

CC: Paul Creer, Bryant Kettle


